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PBIS: Positive Behavior Intervention Support! 

♦ PBIS at Evergreen is a huge part of our school culture and provides the structure for 

building our positive school climate.  We try very hard to recognize students who are 

at school on a regular basis (good attendance), do the right things (good behavior) and 

are building solid citizenship skills (kindness).  Our four school rules; Be safe, Be re-

spectful, Be responsible and Be kind are the basis for our PBIS program.  We have an 

Eagle Reward system in place that recognizes when students go ‘above & beyond’ our 

universal expectations.  Evergreen also has a PBIS assembly at the end of almost 

every month to reward students who are consistently doing the right things at school.  

If your child has not received an office referral, bus citation and no more that 2 redi-

rection room behavior passes they are eligible for the PBIS assembly.  We are also 

reinforcing good attendance with an attendance reward activity.  This trimester we are 

showing a movie with popcorn in our gymnasium.  To be eligible for this activity a 

student cannot have missed more than 3 days in the first trimester.  I understand that 

some students have “had” to miss school for very legitimate reasons.  The require-

ments for the activity are very standard.  A student with more than 3 absences for any 

reason is no longer eligible for the movie.  I have had to hold my daughter out of more 

than one of our attendance reward activities over the past five years, so I know it is 

difficult as a parent to explain this to your child.   

 

December = winter weather! 

♦ This year we have an automated calling system in place all across Three Rivers School 

District.  Synervoice will be making phone calls to families in the event of a school 

closure or delay due to snow or other bad weather.  This applies to families that have 

consistent and reliable phone service.  If you have recently acquired a phone or 

changed your number, it is important to notify the school so that the automated system 

calls the right number.  If you do not have a current phone number, please use the 

traditional methods of getting school closure information.  Local radio and television 

stations will still have this information.  Note the straight line bus routes at the end of 

our newsletter in the even of a two-hour delay. 

             Dave Valenzuela 



Mrs. Gill’s First Graders Share What They Are Thankful For. 
 

I am thankful for the chrees.  Josiah 

I am thankful for the vegboluls and froot. Dominic 

I am thankful for my pony.  Sergio 

I am thankful for my dirt bike.  Chris 

I am thankful for my cat.  Sam 

I am thankful for frends.  I love to go to skool.  Maizi 

I am thankful for my family.  Billy 

I am thankful for my heart.  Daniel 

I am thankful for everybody in my class.  Emma 

I am thankful for my family.  Shyanne 

I am thankful for my dogs.  Tanner 

I am thankful for the world.  Jesse 

I am thankful for my famle.  Jakob 

I am thankful for my RM 80.  Justice 

I am thankful for my earth.  Clayton 

I am thankful for my toys.  Dean 

I am thankful for turkeys.  Seabastian 

I am thankful for my health.  Gracie 

I am thankful for my teacher.  Annie 

I am thankful for my friends.  Skyler W. 

I am thankful for my pete bude boey.  Skyler L. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Carmack’s Class was learning about pointil-
lism in art. Pointillism is an art technique in which small, 
distinct dots of pure color are applied in patterns to form 
an image. It was developed by the artist Georges 
Seurat. 

By Nova Parsons 
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Mrs. Griffis’ students are learning how to speak Mandarin Chinese via a virtual class 
from Southern Oregon Educational Service District. The class is taught twice weekly 
and is sponsored by the Foreign Language Assistance Program grant. Students have 
been learning how to pronounce Chinese characters. They have also learned how to 
count to 20 and are being taught several words and sentences. Additionally, they 
have been learning how to write using pinyin. Learning Through the Arts Council 
came in to the classroom and taught an art lesson whereabouts students were able to 
write their Mandarin Chinese names using pinyin. 

Big Kitty Cat Dog 



Reading is an Investment is in full swing. 
www.ost.state.or.us/read 

 

Sponsored by the State Treasurer and the Oregon College 
Savings Plan, the program aims to promote literacy and fi-
nancial education among K-5 elementary students in Ore-
gon.  In four years, 7500 students have participated state-
wide and almost $92,000 in Oregon College Savings Plan 

scholarships has been awarded.  
 
One component of this program is encouraging kids to read or be read to, and the books should relate to money 
and finances.  Students must read at least 3 books from the recommended reading list, and they can enter the 
drawing for a college savings plan scholarship up to 10 times.  They can only win 1 scholarship each year. 
 
For resources such as the recommended reading list, reading log and eligibility and rules go to 
www.ost.state.or.us/read. Need the program information in Spanish?  http://www.ost.state.or.us/Read/
Espanol/. Evergreen Elementary School Library has a limited supply of recommended reading lists and reading 
logs. 
 
Children who complete the program will receive a prize packet including a certificate of achievement. They also 
will have a chance to receive one of 50, $500 Oregon College Savings Plan scholarships to be awarded in April 
2011. Children must complete the program by March 18, 2011 to be entered into the scholarship drawing. 

November  STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

Grade/ Teacher Student 

K/ M/W Garman Naomi Johnson 

K/ T/ TH Garman Braiden Railton 

K/ T/TH Kelly Kain Robinson 

1/ Flaherty Jazmine Dennison 

1/ Gill Josiah Bosse 

1/ Ryan Skylar Gerber 

2/ Bosse Austin McClanahan 

2/ Clements Elora Forsey 

2/ Williams Abby Jones 

3/ Brandt Gabriel Bafia 

3/ Pugsley Dreylynn Bynum 

3/Carmack Georgia Smith 

4/ Bethke Bryce Bruner 

4/ Nelson Alexis Clark 

4/ Shinerock Jolene Steward 

5/Gutierrez Hunter Bayne 

5/ Wolter Kassie Hertler 

5/Griffis Huver Rodriguez 

December 2010 

    

Dec. 1—Evening conferences 3:00pm-8:00pm 

 

Dec. 2—All day conferences 8:00am-7:00pm 

 

Dec. 3—No school for Evergreen Elementary 

 

Dec. 7—Holiday meal  

 K/1-11:00am  

 2/3-11:30am 

 4/5-12:00pm 

   Please come have lunch with your student 

 

Dec. 8—1st Trimester Awards Assembly 

    4/5    8:30am       1-3   9:30am 

 

Dec. 9—1st & 3rd to LBMS 11:45am 

    Suessical the Musical  

 

Dec. 10—1st Trimester Attendance Award Activity  

                 9:00am-Movie in the gym 

 

Dec. 15—2/3  Grade Winter Performance 6:00pm 

 

Dec. 16—Student of the Month Lunch 11:00 

 

NO LATE START FRIDAY IN DECEMBER 

 

Dec. 20-Dec. 31—Winter Break 



2010/2011 

ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS 

Straight Line Routes For: 

 

Illinois Valley, Lorna Byrne, Evergreen 
 

 In the event of adverse weather conditions parents are advised to tune in to 

Radio Stations KRWQ, KAJO, KLDR, KBOY and TV Stations KOBI (5), KDRV (12), 

KTVL (10) or the 3 Rivers School District Web Page for information on school bus 

schedules. 

 Sometimes weather conditions leave some roads blocked or unsafe to travel but 

school is still being held.  Under these circumstances “straight line routes” will be 

run. This is the information you will get on the web page or radio/TV stations. 

 When straight line routes are run the roads affected are listed below. 

 

 If you live on one of the roads the buses cannot travel, you may bring your 

student to the nearest intersection of the main road traveled. This will also be the 

stop for the afternoon drop off. 
 

 

ROUTE # STREET NAME        

C-01   Lone Mountain (Past Naue Way) 

C-02   Cascade, Mesa Verde, Fernwood, Ivy, Simmons Cut, Patton Bar 

C-03   Waldo Past O’Brien Road, West Side Road, Old 199 & Turner 

C-04   No Pick Ups Past For Corners 

C-05 Caves Hwy (Past 6540, Caves Campground), Walters 

C-06   Robinson Road, Jackadell 

C-07   Hummingbird, Garner 

C-08   Warren Road, Illinois River Road, Hwy 199 Past Rays Mkt. 

C-09 Thompson Creek Road, McMullen Creek Road, Lakeshore past 

Dryden 

C-10   Crooks Creek, Upper Deer Creek (past Intersection 

   At Lakeshore) 

C-11   Draper Valley Road, Reeves Creek 

 

 

EDUCATION OF ALL DISABLED CHILDREN/YOUNG ADULTS 

Public Law 105.17 known as I.D.E.A. 

(Individualized Disability Education Act) requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate education to all disabled 

children/young adults ages 0 to 21. 

Three Rivers School District requests the identification of any disabled children/young adults between the ages of  0 to 21, who 

are not enrolled or currently being served by the district schools.   

If you know of any disabled children/young adults between the ages of 0 to 21 who are not receiving educational services, please 

call  the Special Education Department of the Three Rivers School District.  The phone number is 862-3111. 

 




